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DISPOSITION:  APPLICATION APPROVED  
 
On July 14, 2010, Portland General Electric Company (PGE) filed an 

application with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) requesting a waiver 
of OAR 860-039-0025(2) which requires PGE to respond to its net metering interconnection 
applications within three business days.  PGE received about 176 applications in June 2010, 
but currently has limited staff resources available.  PGE therefore requests a waiver of  
OAR 860-039-0025(2) for one year.  A full description of the filing, its procedural history, and 
Staff’s recommendation are contained in the Staff Report, attached as Appendix A and 
incorporated by reference.   

 
At its Public Meeting on August 10, 2010, the Commission adopted Staff’s 

recommendation and approved PGE’s application for waiver of OAR 860-039-0025(2) for 
one year and the Commission directed PGE to respond to Level 1 or Level 2 interconnection 
requests within 10 business days. 

 
 

 








